Mar. 29. 2017 11:38AM Barron Police Dept No. 1311 P 1

Barron Police Department

1456 E. LaSalle Avenue — P.O. Box 156 — Barron, Wisconsin 54812

Email: mail@barronpd.com .
Byron C. Miller, Jr. Office: 715.537.3101 Mike Freeman
Chief of Police Fax: 715.637.8700 Assistant Chief

*****:’:*********NEWS RELEASE***************

On Tuesday, March 28, 2017, at 11:58 p.m. the Barron County Sheriff’s Department dispatch
received a phone call from a resident on the E. Wisconsin Avenue block in the City of Barron
reporting that a juvenile male was missing from the residence. The Barron County Sheriff’s
Department Dispatch advised the City of Barron Police Department about the incident and an
Incident Command Center was established at the First Lutheran Church to organize the search
for the missing juvenile.

The Barron Police Department, Barron County Shetiff’s Department and ERT Team, Cameron
Police Department, Rice Lake Police Department, Turtle Lake Police Department, Almena Fire
Department, Barron Fire Department, Cameron Fire Department, Turtle Lake Fire Department,
Mayo Clinic Health Systems Barron Ambulance, K9 ERT, North Star Search & Rescue,
Wisconsin DNR Air Unit, Wisconsin Emergency Management and Wisconsin Civil Air Patrol
patticipated in the search, Over 60 personnel were involved in the search,

It was discovered that juvenile had exited out a rear door of the residence. K9 teams and search
teams were deployed and a systematic search of the City was conducted. On Wednesday, March
29, 2017, at 6:57 a.m, the Barron County Sheriff’s Department Dispatch Center received a
phone call from a City of Barron resident which led to finding the missing juvenile near Portland
Avenue and S. 3" Street in the City of Barron. The juvenile was transported by ambulance to the
Mayo Clinic Health Systems Barron for treatment at 7:18 a.m. '

The incident remains under investigation by the Barron Police Department.
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